## **Robert Brown**

From:

Rodd Monts <rmonts@aclumich.org>

Sent:

Monday, January 27, 2020 10:51 AM

To:

**BOPC BOPC** 

Subject:

Facial Recognition Policy Updated

Dear Board of Police Commissioners,

It is my understanding that there are proposed policy updates on facial recognition under your review. Please share a copy with me via email, and with the public, by placing the proposed policy on your website several days in advance of the next BOPC meeting, and before any vote on the matter.

Thank you in advance for your transparency and commitment to proper oversight.

## **Rodd Monts**

Campaign Outreach Coordinator
American Civil Liberties Union of Michigan
2966 Woodward Ave. Detroit MI 48201
(Offices in Detroit, Grand Rapids and Lansing)
313.578.6830 (o) | 313.574.6153 (c) | rmonts@aclumich.org
(Pronouns He, Him)





This message may contain information that is confidential or legally privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, please immediately advise the sender by reply email that this message has been inadvertently transmitted to you and delete this email from your system. at <a href="https://www.aclumich.org">www.aclumich.org</a>.